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From: Stuart Clark
Sent: 04 June 2021 12:35
To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: RE: Consultation on the Compton Neighbourhood Development Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi 
 
The Local Plan doesn’t include a surface water flood risk plan and it doesn’t acknowledge the effects of climate 
change on flood risk. 
 
Regards 
Stuart 
 
 
Stuart Clark Principal Engineer  
West Berkshire Council  
Environment Department | Council Offices | Market Street | Newbury | Berkshire | RG14 5LD 
Tel :  | Mobile  
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
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